

## Blessed Sacrament School 605 Central Avenue Albany, New York 12206 (518) 438-5854 Sr. Patricia Lynch, Principal



February 5, 2018

## Dear Parents/Guardian:

The Ken and Thelma Lally Tuition Assistance Program is a needs based program open to all families who have students in grades 1-12 in the 2018-2019 school year and who are currently enrolled in a Catholic School in the Diocese of Albany. All parents seeking any scholarship funds must fill out an online application. This is now mandatory. If you do not fill out an application you will not qualify for any tuition assistance. There is an application fee of \$30.

## Apply online at <a href="https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3GJ47">https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3GJ47</a>

Once Facts Tuition Management Company has your completed online form, you will be required to upload all required tax information, only after this tax information is received will you be considered for an award.

All online applications will be accepted starting on November 1, 2017. All applications are due before the deadline of April 1.

Sincerely,

Sr. Patricia Lynch Principal

